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Kate Gerbode-Grant is Educational Manager for The College Board’s higher 
education division.  Prior to joining the College Board in October of 2014, 
Kate spent 10 years in college admissions between Newbury College and 
Loyola University New Orleans, with a short stint in executive search at 
Isaacson, Miller. She currently serves as a Chair-Elect for the NEACAC Annual 
Meeting & Conference, as well as a delegate for the organization. She 

received her bachelor’s degree from Stonehill College in International Studies and French Language 
and her Master’s degree in Higher Education Management at the University of Pennsylvania. 
 


